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Steve Carhart

3324 Knik Ave.

Anchorage, Alaska
04/13/2017
Senator Coghill

State Capitol Room 100
Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Senator Coghill:

I have studied the issues surrounding the confirmation of Jahna Lindemuth for attorney general. I ask that you
not support this permanent appointment. She has a track record of not protecting Alaska access rights granted
with statehood. These access rights need to be protected every time they are addressed and I am convinced she
would fail in this effort down the road.

In an interview, she asked that we need to look at her entire history, however the single most important case that
specifically addressed access she support the elimination of these rights for the state in favor of a Native claim
act which cannot override what was granted at statehood.

We need to protect all these access to the resources which will define the future of Alaska.

Sincerely,

Steve Carhart



